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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Swimming lessons Year 5 Term 6 
 
I am writing to inform you about some changes to swimming next term.  
 
Next term, Spiceball swimming facilities are going to be closed due to essential maintenance 
work therefore we have been informed that we will be using the outdoor pool at Woodgreen 
for our lessons. We will have the same instructors that we have at Spiceball and we will 
continue to travel to and from swimming by coach.  The lesson will continue to take place on 
a Wednesday afternoon.  
 
In addition to their usual kit (costume, towel, hat), we would be grateful if all children could 
take a fleece or jumper or hooded towel with them each week. This is in case the children 
need to get out of the pool during the session and will ensure that their towels are dry for 
changing at the end of the session.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Maria Carnevale  
Deputy Headteacher  
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